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2016 SCQP – The “HUNLEY CHALLENGE” Award 

This special award was created for the 2016 SCQP to commemorate the mission of the H.L. Hunley 

submarine against the federal blockade ship USS Housatonic off the coast of Charleston, SC on 

February 17, 1864.The H.L. Hunley was the first submarine to sink an enemy ship. 

 

Objective: Awarded to stations spelling “HUNLEY” during the 2016 South Carolina QSO Party by 

contacting at least ONE amateur radio operator located in counties which begin with these letters.  

Qualifying counties:  

H – Hampton  Horry 

U – Union 

N – Newberry 

L – Lancaster  Laurens  Lee  Lexington 

E – Edgefield 

Y – York 

Those who complete this challenge will receive a commemorative certificate via email. 

Wildcard Station – N4HLH 
N4HLH will be a “Wildcard” station. Valid contacts with N4HLH may be used as a “wildcard” contacts 

for TWO of the required letter counties. You may only work this station ONCE per MODE per BAND.  

 

Example: You make valid contacts with stations located in Horry, Union, Newberry and Lancaster 

counties, but you didn’t work any stations in Edgefield and York counties. You made two valid 

contacts with N4HLH.  You can use the two valid contacts you made with N4HLH for your “E” and “Y” 

counties to qualify for the special award. 

How to submit your “HUNLEY CHALLENGE” Award Application 
1. Go to http://scqso.com 

2. Click on “Hunley Challenge Award” main menu item 

3. Click on “HUNLEY CHALLENGE Award Application” link 

4. Complete the application form AND upload your SCQP Cabrillo log  

5. Click “Submit Application” button. All done 

You will receive a confirmation via email. If you do not receive a confirmation or if you have any 

questions about the application process, please email Dave Edmonds, WN4AFP at 

dave@pkministrywebs.com. 

Stations who qualify for this award will be listed on www.scqso.com. Submissions for this award must be 

submitted via our website within 30 days of the SCQP.  There is no charge for this award. 

The Trident Amateur Radio Club participates in the Commemorative Special Event Station N4HLH on 

every February 17th and offers a unique certificate and/or QSL card confirming QSO. 

For more information about the H.L. Hunley visit their web page at http://hunley.org 

For more information about the Trident Amateur Radio Club visit http://tridenthams.org or visit our 

facebook page at www.facebook.com/TridentAmateurRadioClub. 
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